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Georgia welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Zambia for the presentation of the national report.

Georgia welcomes Zambia’s commitment to undertake comprehensive constitutional reform, as reflected in the eighth national development plan 2022–26. 

We positively assess Government’s efforts to address concerns related to the welfare of children, including the development of National Child Policy and steps aimed at ensuring universal health coverage.

Georgia also welcomes the ratification of the Convention on the Prevention and Punishment of the Crime of Genocide (in April 2022) by Zambia. 

Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Zambia:


· To continue efforts to protect rights of the child through providing adequate and sustainable standard of living for all children. 
· To further pursue the goal of strengthening its health system to overcome issue of providing equity of access and high quality healthcare.

We wish the Delegation of Zambia a successful UPR.
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